
ANATOMY LABORATORY EXAM RULES LIST 

Before the Exam 

1 - Students must be ready in front of the "Anatomy Laboratory" at least 10 minutes before the exam. 

2 - Everyone must wear a lab coat. 

3 - Cell phones, smart watches, headphones and other electronic devices must not be brought to the 

exam. 

4 - It is sufficient and mandatory to bring a pencil when coming to the exam. It is strictly forbidden to 

exchange pencils during the exam. In addition to pencils, erasers, paper, lecture notes, etc. must not be 

brought. 

During the Exam 

1 - Students who arrive later than the exam start time are definitely not allowed into the exam. 

2 - Students waiting in the waiting room must never talk during the exam. 

3 - The exam signature report must be signed before entering the exam. 

4 - There are 10 questions, one question on each table, and there are 12 tables in the exam, and there is 

no question on the 6th and last table. Corrections and additions can be made at these additional tables 

called "thinking tables". The number of questions and the number of thinking tables mentioned in Article 

4 may be different in the relevant exam. This situation is informed to students before the exam (in the 

waiting room). 

5 - It is forbidden to touch the questions on the table during the exam so that the people who will come 

after will not suffer. 

6 - It is absolutely forbidden to write anything on the table where the question is located during the 

exam. In addition, students should only look at their own tables while waiting at the beginning of the 

question. Otherwise, these students will be considered to have cheated. 

7 - No time should be wasted to move to the next table with the warning sound of changing tables. 

In case of being late to the other table, the time of the person who will come after will be interfered with. 

8 - Only one answer should be written for each question. If two answers are written, the relevant question 

will not be considered correct even if one of them is correct. 

9 - It is not mandatory to use an eraser during the exam. In order not to lose time, the word or answer 

that you want to erase can be crossed out or scribbled. 

10 - At the end of the exam, students must definitely hand in their answer sheets and leave the exam hall 

quietly. 11 - Instructions from instructors must be followed before and during the exam. 

After the Exam 

1 - Students who leave the exam hall are prohibited from returning to the hall and from gathering in the 

corridor and making noise until the end of the exam. 

2 - Objections to questions or answers must be made officially. The same guidelines as the board exam 

are followed for objections made after the final evaluation of the board. 


